Amity Township Environmental Advisory Council
Amity Township Municipal Building
November 9, 2015
7:00 pm

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm In attendance were Marlin Zechman, Kris
Bompadre, Heather Unger, and Dave Wentzel.

MINUTES

The minutes from the July meeting were approved with a 4-0 vote.

NEW BUSINESS

Marlin Zechman will contact the township to see if there is an interest in resurrecting the
Leaf Creek Trail project.

The EAC will plan on participating in the 2016 Great American Cleanup.

The EAC will look at submitting an article in the Township newsletter on the Spotted
Lantern Fly.

OLD BUSINESS

Kris Bompadre will contact Hawk Mountain to determine what information they need
for future monitoring of the boxes.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. The next meeting will be held on Monday,
December 14, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in the Amity Township building.

Respectfully submitted,

David Wentzel
Secretary
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